
 
 

 
 
 
 
        700 University Avenue, Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                Tel: 416-592-4463   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                                                                                                                                                                   colin.anderson@opg.com 
          

October 12, 2010  
 
 
VIA COURIER and RESS 
  
  
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: Notice of Application and Written Hearing Lower Mattagami Energy 

Limited Partnership Electricity Generation Licence Application   EB-
2010-0254 

 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of the Letter of Direction dated October 7, 2010 
and confirms that the Notices of Application and Written Hearing have been 
posted to the OPG.com website.  A copy of the application is available for public 
review on our website and at our offices. 
 
 
Please direct any comments or questions to the undersigned. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
 
Encl. 
 
cc. OPG Regulatory Affairs Records 

Colin Anderson
Director  

 
                                                               
                                    Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Strategy


